Printed Pages – 8

I-150

B.Sc. (Home Science) (Part-II) Examination, 2020 (Foundation Course) Paper - II ENGLISH LANGUAGE Time Allowed : Three Hours Maximum Marks : 75 Minimum Pass Marks : 25 Note : Attempt all questions. Marks are indicated against each question. Unit–I

- Q. 1. Answer any five of the following questions : 5×3=15
 - (i) What do you mean by the phrase "All men are Scientists ?"
 - (ii) How were wounds sterilized in ancient India?
 - (iii) Which epoch making discoveries were made in the field of mathematics in ancient India ?

I-150

P.T.O.

(2)

- (iv) Narrate briefly Charak's description of human body and various organs.
- (v) How did J.C. Bose save a large tree dying during transplantation ?
- (vi) Why was Ramanujan granted half exemption fees at school ?
- (vii) Why have people invented computers ?

Unit–II

Q. 2. Read the following passage and answer the questions given below : 5

The activities of the terrorist should be condemned by all because such activities are anti-social and peace disturbing. These activities are responsible for the under development of a country killing of innocent men and women, children, lotting and abduction, all these are against the law of the land. It is the duty of each and every person to abide by rules and

(3)

regulations of the society for peace and prosperity. The terrorists are the enemy of the society. No peace loving society will accept this way of life adopting to get their legal or illegal demands fullfilled, peaceful talks, communication and non-violent action are the right path to achieve the goals of one's desire, demand or feelings. Our country has suffered a lot during the last many years in the Punjab, the Assam, the north-eastern states, Jammu & Kashmir and Chhattisgarh. Now all these things should be stopped with an iron hand.

Questions :

- (i) What should be condemned and why ?
- (ii) What is the duty of an individual ?
- (iii) What is the right path to achieve the goals of one's desire ?

P.T.O.

I-150

(4)

- (iv) What has our country suffered ? How can this be stopped ?
 (v) Give a suitable title of the passage.
 Unit–III
- Q. 3. Write a report on any one of the following topics :10
 - (i) Road accident
 - (ii) Panchayat Raj in C.G.
 - (iii) Computer in today's life
 - (iv) N.S.S. Camp

Unit–**IV**

- Q. 4. Expand any one of the following ideas : 10
 - (i) Knowledge is power.
 - (ii) A rolling stone gathers no mass.
 - (iii) Where, there is will, there is way.
 - (iv) Rome was not built in a day.

(5)

Unit–V

- **Q. 5.** (a) Do as directed (any twenty) : 20×1=20
 - (i) Dithi goes to _____ cinema every week. (Insert suitable article)
 - (ii) He will come here in _____ day or two. (Insert suitable article)
 - (iii) _____ elephant is a very strong animal. (Insert suitable article)
 - (iv) Prachi usually reads _____ Times of India. (Insert suitable article)
 - (v) There is a fly in _____ lemonade.(Insert suitable article)
 - (vi) He _____ an American. (Insert suitable form of verb 'be')
 - (vii) _____ you Mr. Kumar? (Insert suitable form of verb 'be')
 - (viii) She cut _____ while cutting vegetable.(Supply self-form)

(6)

- (ix) Karan has made very unpopular.(Supply self-form)
- (x) They found _____ in great difficulty.(Supply self-form)
- (xi) Varanasi is standing on the Ganga.(Rewrite the sentence correct)
- (xii) Here is coming the bride.

(Rewrite the sentence correct)

(xiii) There is going the bus.

(Rewrite the sentence correct)

(xiv) We _____ aim at noble goals.

(Use modals)

(xv) They _____ gladly accept the offer.

(Use correct modals)

- (xvi) She _____ tell her father the whole truth. (Use modals)
- (xvii) Vasco-de-gama discovered India. (Change the voice)

I-150

P.T.O.

(7)

(xviii) Who killed the Tiger ? (Change the voice)

- (xix) Shut the door. (Change the voice)
- (xx) I come here _____ my bicycle. (Insert suitable preposition)
- (xxi) Mother Teresa was a very famous woman. She was the _____ women of India. (Supply superlative degree)
- (xxii) Calcutta is a big city. It is the _____ city of India.

(Supply superlative degree)

(xxiii) You must work hard. You won't pass in the exam.

(Combine the sentence using 'either-or')

(xxiv) He went to market.

(Change into present simple tense)

(xxv) He plays football.

(Change into negative sentence)

(8)

(b) Vocabulary :

- (i) Give synonyms of the following words

 (any five) : 5
 permit, predict, reality, approach, entire, alter, employ
- (ii) Give antonyms of the following words
 (any five) : 5
 triumph, visible, direction, simple,

fatal, mortal, powerful

(iii) Make verb of the following nouns (any five) : 5

digestion, suggestion, rotation, narration, dictation, repetition, partition

I-150